
105 South Spruce Street 

Washington, IL 61571 

 

309-444-9413 

www.washingtonparkdistrict.com   
  

Parks & Recreation … “The Benefits are Endless!” 

 

Washington Park District Fine Arts Festival Cancelled 
 
It is with regret that we are announcing the cancellation of the 2020 Washington Fine Arts 

Festival. Safety during the event, the artists in attendance, patrons and volunteers was of our 

utmost concern. We looked at possible modifications and after discussion with local officials, 

evaluation of expected artist attendance, and possible event changes we feel this was the best 

option and hope that you can understand our difficult decision. We look forward to the future 

when we can safely provide these and other such events for Washington and the surrounding 

communities.  

 

For questions please contact the Washington Park District 309-444-9413 
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